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From: Heather [mailto:heatherreeves255@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 6:41 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Opposing New Gas Station In Borden‐Carleton 

Island Regulatory and Appeals Commission 
134 Kent St.  
Charlottetown, PE C1A 8R8 
Attention: Allison MacEwen 

Subject: Opposing New Gas Station In Borden-Carleton 

Dear Mr. MacEwen, 

I am writing to oppose the D P Murphy Inc application to build another gas station in Borden-Carleton. 

Our small family businesses are the heart of our community. Adding another gas station could jeopardize their 
existence and the unique character they bring. 

It's not just about convenience; it's about preserving the heart of our community. Howatt’s and Ceretti’s have 
been there for us during good times and bad, supporting local events, and lending a helping hand whenever 
possible. They've played an essential role in shaping our neighborhood's identity, and losing them would leave 
a void that cannot be filled. 

Thank you for taking the time to listen to my concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Heather Green 
Albany, PE 


